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okuyucu,

RumeliDE Dil ve Edebiyat Dergisi 35.
hakemlerimizin, kurulumuzun ve yer alan gayretleriyle siz

istifadesine

Dergimiz dilleri ve folkloru, dil bilimi
her akademik makaleyi hakem kabul sonra

(15 Ekim 2023) ve 2023.36 (21 Ekim 2023) makale
Kabul son tarih ve 21 Eyl 2023 .

makaleleri herhangi bir intihal intihal raporunu da sisteme

sistemde eksik bilgilerini rica ederiz.

Dergimizin bir bir ancak tek bir makalesinin ve dergimize
makale isteyen de isteriz.
de eksik bilgilerini mevcut bilgilerini istirham ederiz.

in

RumeliDE 2023.35 ( /August) herkese,
de ve makalelerin asla inkar edilemez olan

hakemlerimize eder, dergide yer alan dileriz.

ve mutluluk

RumeliDE
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NOTE

Dear readers,

RumeliDE Journal of Language and Literature Research 35th issue has been presented to the
benefit of our readers thanks to the superior efforts of our authors, referees, editorial board and valuable

researchers involved in the process.

Our journal publishes every academic article on world languages and literatures, folklore, language
education, and translation studies after being accepted in the referee process.

Article acceptance has started for the and the next 
issue on 2023.36 (October 21, 2023). The deadline for admission is September 15 and 
September 21, 2023.

We ask our authors to upload the plagiarism report of the article to the system retrieved from any

plagiarism program and complete the missing information in the system.

We would like to remind you that only one article of a single author (not with corresponding authors)
can be published in an issue of our journal and that researchers who wish to submit an article should be
a member of the journal. We also ask our members to complete their missing information and update
their existing information on the system.

I wish God's mercy to those who lost their lives in the earthquakes that occurred on February 6, 2023 
and after, and especially to scientists, and a speedy recovery to those who were injured due to the 
earthquake.

We would like to thank everyone who made it possible to publish the issue numbered RumeliDE
2023.35 ( /August), in particular the authors and the referees whose valuable contributions
have never been undeniable during the evaluation of the articles. We wish the articles in the journal to
be fruitful.

We wish you success and happiness.

RumeliDE General Editors


